
 The Comptons Toller and Wynford Parish Council 
 

Correspondence for May meeting 2021 
This report is the list of correspondence received by the PC including planning and information from Dorset 

Council, DAPTC and other bodies 

No  Date  Action/Comment/Info 

1.  15/01 Dorset Council Local Plan consultation  

2.  15/01 DAPTC Newsletter  

3.  15/01 Dorset Council Newsletter  

4.  17/01 Councillors Climate and Ecological Emergency 

Support Group reminder and other dates 

 

5.  20/01 Dorset Council Local Plan Consultation from 

Planning Policy 

 

6.  25/01 DAPTC Newsletter  

7.  25/01 Dorset Council Newsletter  

8.  25/01 NALC Chief Executive’s Bulletin  

9.  

 

28/01 Community Fibre Open Reach document 

posted on the CTWPC website  

Confirmed to Nick Amor 

10.  28/01 Glasdon Gate and Sign quote for West 

Compton 

 

11.  28/01 NALC Coronavirus Update  

12.  01/02 Cllr Climate and Ecological Emergency Support 

Group meeting notes and other information 

 

13.  01/02 DAPTC Newsletter  

14.  01/02 Dorset Council Newsletter  

15.  01/02 CPRE Newsletter  

16.  01/02 NALC Chief Executive’s Bulletin  

17. 01/02 Clerk letter to DAPTC confirmed Nick Amor is 

new representative 

 

18. 04.02 Request for extra signage through West 

Compton House - on behalf of NA 

 

19. 04.02 Declaration of Acceptance of Office 

document sent to Dorset Council re CS  

It was not the correct document 

20. 05.02 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

21. 06.02 Dorset Council Local Plan Consultation  

22. 06.02 Invoice for M Harding to JR and CS  

23. 09.02 Email to NA asking for his AOO for Dorset 

Council 

 

24. 10.02 Climate and Ecological Support Group 

meeting notes 

 

25. 11.02 Update on laptop from Black & White IT - info 

sent to CS and JR 
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26. 12.02 Dorset Council update  

27. 15.02 AOO from NA sent to Dorset Council  

28. 17.02 Dorset Council proposes to stop funding its 

Tourist Information Centres 

 

29. 17.02 Notes from 7th Climate and Ecological 

Support meeting 11 Feb 2021 

 

30. 17.02 Dorset AONB Agricultural Transition 

Questionnaire 

 

31. 17.02 Email from the Clerk to Russell Goff chasing 

up about extra signage for West Compton - 

requested by NA 

 

32. 17.02 Leader of the NALC bulletin forwarded by 

Councillor Alford 

 

33. 19.02 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

34. 22.02 Dorset Council Community Governance 

Review 

 

35. 24.02 Full Fibre Broadband to Wynford Eagle email 

from Dorset Council 

 

36. 24.02 Trailway email from Dorset Council  

37. 24.02 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

38. 25.02 Dorset Council Free Parking Policy  

40. 25.02 Curry’s receipt for new laptop from the Clerk 

to JR and CS 

 

41. 25.02 Email from SS with regard to creating a new 

type of access route through the Toller Valley 

 

42. 26.02 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

43. 27.02 Update from SS re creating a new type of 

access route through the Toller Valley 

 

44. 01.03 Bridport Renewal Vision email from Michael 

Hancock 

 

45. 02.03 Dorset CPRE news  

46. 02.03 Dorset Council Covid Vaccination update  

47. 05.03 DAPTC Community Governance Review  

48. 07.03 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

49. 07.03 Chief Exec Bulletin from the NALC  

50. 07.03 Car Park Notices from Dorset Council  

51. 09.03 Outland Opera  

52. 11.03 Email from Michael Hancock re Bridport 

Renewal and requesting the Parish Plan 

Clerk sent Plan by return. 
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53. 11.03 Black & White IT invoice to CS and JR for 

uploading the new laptop 

 

54. 11.03 Census reminder from Dorset Council  

55. 13.03 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

56. 16.03 email from the Clerk to the Councillors 

regarding disposal of the old laptop 

 

57. 22.03 emails from Dorset Council with regard to 

Climate Strategy, the Dorchester office report 

and the Waste Enforcement Team. 

 

58. 22.03 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

59. 22.03 Email from Catriona Fountain at Dorset 

Council about Broadband 

 

60. 30.03 Dorset Council News and DAPTC Update re 

Virtual Meetings 

 

61. 30.03  DAPTC invitation to join their Summer Visitor 

Planning briefing 

 

62. 30.03 Dorset Council email with regard to the 

return of face to face meetings 

 

63. 30.03 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

64. 30.03 Yeovil District Hospital Governor Elections 

2021 

 

65. 31.03 Council warning of long delays at household 

waste centres over Easter 

 

66 31.03 Info from The Clerk on how to receive 

bulletins on topics from the Dorset Council 

Website 

 

67 31.03 Email from The Clerk to Dawn Heath and 

Adam Marsh, cc’ing Cllr Alford as per NA’s 

question about having a STOP sign painted on 

the road and an alternative design for a sign 

No response to date. Cllr Alford 

replied. 

69 31.03 Cllr Alford’s email re further Speed 

information about Automatic Traffic Counter 

Surveys 

 

70 01.04 Dorset CPRE March News  

71. 01.04 Letter from Chris Loder re a Dorset National 

Park proposal- asking for your views 

 

72. 01.04 Clerk submission of wages invoice sent to CS 

and JR 

 

73. 01.04 Invoice from Michele Harding sent to JR   
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74. 06.04 Confirmation to CS from the Clerk  of 

amendments to the draft minutes and 

information on the RoW rep role. 

 

75. 06.04 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

76. 06.04 email from the Clerk re disposal of the old 

laptop 

Due to the poor condition of the old 

laptop it was advised by the IT 

person that it would not be accepted 

by a school charity.  He will erase the 

hard drive and recycle. 

77. 06.04 Draft Minutes of the PC meeting on the 

21.01.21 circulated to Councillors 

 

78. 07.04 NA asks for amendment to the draft Minutes 

and offers the DAPTC Rep role to ES should 

she wish to take it up. 

 

79.. 08.04 Clerk email to SS to acknowledge his 

amendment for the Minutes and give him 

information on the RoW Rep role. 

 

80. 11.04 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

81.  Notes from the 8th Meeting of the Climate 

and Ecological Emergency Support Group 

 

82. 13.04 Dorset Council Latest News  

83. 13.04 Message from the High Sheriff of Dorset 

Michael Dooley 

 

84. 13.04 Declaration of AOO from CS sent to Dorset 

Council by the Clerk 

 

85. 15.04 Request from parishioner about the signage 

on the Jubilee Way - Clerk asked if CS or SS 

would like to take this up in their new RoW 

roles. 

 

86. 15.04 Bank Mandate Variation Form sent to JR  

87. 16.04 Broadband survey from Chris Loder  

88. 16.04 Email from Clerk to confirm draft minutes are 

amended and on the website 

 

89. 19.04 Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletter  

90. 26.04. Dorset Council News & DAPTC Newsletters  

91. 26.04 Email from the Clerk to ES asking if she would 

like to take up the DAPTC role from NA 

 

92. 26.04 Chris Loder’s office asking for Parish 

Magazine  and newsletter editor contacts 

 

93. 26.04 NALC Chief Exec Bulletin  
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94. 26.04 Notes from the 9th Meeting of the Climate 

and Ecological Emergency Support Group 

 

95. 28.04 Letter from a West Compton resident 

regarding issues with the CTWPC website. 

 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 


